Recommendation of D.C.F. Bilaspur,HP

FULL TITLE OF THE PROJECT: Diversion of 1.90 hectare of forest land in favour of
HPPWD for the construction of link road Bholi to Lower Bholi Gassour KM 0/0
to 2/500 within the jurisdiction of Bilaspur Forest Division.

FILE NO. : FP/HP/ROAD/37475/2018
DATE OF PROPOSAL: 10.05.2022

Vide Notification No. Ft. (a)-1/5/52 dated 15.01.1952 all the
waste land has been notified as Forest land in District Bilaspur. Hence, In Bilaspur
district except small land holding all the land available is forest land. Keeping in view
all other alternatives, the diversion of 1.90 forest land is unavoidable. As per user
agency the construction of link road will provide all weather connectivity to the
villagers those are facing lot of inconveniences due to non availability of road to this
village, construction of this road will provide benefit to 1200 souls. Hence, the project

is recommended.

Divisional Forest Officer,
Bilaspur Forest Division,
Disttr Bilaspur, H.P.



